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ADDENDUM #1 
RFI-2024-DPHS-01-REPRO 

Sexual and Reproductive Health Services 
(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  

to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 
 

 
On July 18, 2023, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Information, soliciting information regarding the provision of 
sexual and reproductive health (SRH) services. 
The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Delete and replace Section 5, RFI Response Submission Outline and 
Requirements, Subsection 5.1, Overview, Paragraph 5.1.5, with the 
following: 
5.1.5. Faxed or mailed copies will not be accepted.  
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